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24 May 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Following the English Literature exam on Friday 25 May 2018, students in year 11 will be allowed to leave the 
Academy for their half term holiday at 1.40pm. Students who wish to stay for lunch will of course be catered for.  
Students studying textiles will need to stay on site and sit their written GCSE examination at 1.30pm. 
 
To support students over the half term break, the Academy is running several sessions to support final revision 
for their exams starting when we return on Monday 4 June 2018. I encourage all students to attend. Details of 
the timetable are below. 
 

Date Subjects Leadership Duty 

Monday 28 May CLOSED CLOSED 

Tuesday 29 May CLOSED CLOSED 

Wednesday 30 May History Y11 
9am – 12pm 

 
Music Y11 

9am – 12pm 

Mr J Davies 
Mr C Seager 

Thursday 31 May English Language Y11 
9am – 1pm 

Mr J Kirby 

Friday 1
 
June Geography Y11 

9am – 12pm 
 

Psychology Y11 
9am – 12pm 

 
Dance Y11 

9am – 12pm 

Mrs L McLaurie 

Saturday 2 June Mathematics Y11 
9am – 12pm 

 

Mr M Khalid 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

C Seager           M Khalid    A Stott 
 
Chris Seager                                                       Mo Khalid                                            Anna Stott 
Assistant Headteacher                                     Head of KS4                                        Head of Year       
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